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February 26, 1974

Mrs. Jean Linton
Route 1
Independence, West Virginia

Dear Mrs. Linton:

Thank you very much for your letter of recent date relative
to the present "emergy crisis.”

I appreciate your writing me and am certainly sorry to learn
of your employment difficulties as a result of the gasoline
shortage.

As you may be aware, the Conference Report to accompany

S. 2589, the Emergency Energy Act, was passed by the Senate
last week; and the House is expected to take action on the
bill this week. You may depend on my continued efforts to~
ward the passage of fair and equitable legislation for all.

With best wishes and kind regards, I am

Sincerely yours,

HARLEY O. STAGGERS
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